The **Livermore-Amador Symphony Guild** cordially invites you to attend the



Annual Symphony Guild Spring Luncheon

Thursday, May 22, 2025, 11:30 am

Beeb's Restaurant at Las Positas Golf Course

915 Clubhouse Drive, Livermore

No money required to reserve your seat

Renew your annual Guild membership during the luncheon!

Enjoy a lovely luncheon with old and new friends of the Livermore-Amador Symphony Guild while listening to fine music.

RSVP to Tim Barry by May 12

teabarry10@gmail.com or (925) 518-9070
(See Luncheon Program below)

Program

Lunch (No pre-pay necessary)

Please enter the banquet room at the side door, not the main entrance to the restaurant. No admission fee. Then order and pay for your food at the restaurant counter. Your order will be delivered to your table. Take a peek at the Beeb's menu ahead of time http://beebsatlaspositas.com/bar-and-grill-menu.html

Guild Annual Business Meeting

We will introduce our new Guild Board at a short meeting, share the annual report of activities and offer membership sign ups and renewals.

Musical Performance

Livermore-Amador Symphony/Prometheus Symphony principals

Catherine Jennings, flute and Eva Langfeldt, oboe

Tell a friend. Open to all. We hope you can join us!